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A very big well done to the pupils who received a Head's Value Award badge. Badges are 

awarded to pupils who display the school values and there are 6 badges to be won. Who 

will make Flora Gardens history and be the first to receive all 6?  

 

Reception have been learning about 

The Gingerbread Man. To end the 

week they made our own 

gingerbread people! 
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Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery - Adrina 

Reception – Sofia 

Year 1 – Isra 

Year 2 – Yost 

Year 3 – Ahmed 

Year 4 – Amin 

Year 5 – Fahad 

Year 6 – Tadeo 

Music – Year 3 

Sport – Lou Y5 

 

Class Attendance 
 

Reception – 86.3% 

Year 1 – 97.2% 

Year 2 – 91.4% 

Year 3 – 97.3% 

Year 4 – 98.7% 

Year 5 – 99.1% 

Year 6 – 92.2% 

Well done Year 5 
 

Year 1, had so much fun re-creating this scene from 

their class text 'The Robot and the Bluebird'. Miss Horne 

and the children particularly enjoyed the stellar 

performance from Mr Mason as the robot with the 

broken heart! See some of their 'freeze frames' and how 

they compare to the original image from the story. 
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